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Overview 
The Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health Practice: Strategic Directions 
defines the priorities of the Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health Practice 
(Council). Council staff proposed revisions to the Strategic Directions to reflect the current 
activities and priorities of the Council. These proposed revisions were presented during the 
June 23rd Council meeting. Following the June Council meeting, there was an open comment 
period from June 23rd through July 31st. Feedback from the open comment period was 
incorporated and the Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health Practice: 
Strategic Directions, 2023-2027 was put to a vote on September 5, 2023. The vote was 
conducted via email with the majority of members voting in support of the revisions. No votes 
were received in opposition to the revisions.  

During the meeting, Council Chair Bill Keck will announce the successful adoption of the 
Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health Practice: Strategic Directions, 2023-
2027, and open the meeting to discussion and questions about the revision and ongoing 
activities of the Council.  


